
WORKSHOPS FOR PARENTS AND STUDENTS 
 

We invite you to attend Road to College, a free and bilingual 
workshop where you will receive valuable information about how 
to prepare, plan, and pay for a college education! 

Do You Have a Plan for College? 

Road to College sessions will cover: 
• Preparing and paying for college
• Applying for scholarships
• Researching additional financial aid

Light food and refreshments will be provided. 

Space is limited. All participants must register and arrive on 
time to ensure admittance. 

Register now at: 
https://easthigh.d131.org/road 

Wednesday,  
November 7, 2018 
4:30PM-7:30PM 

ADDRESS 
EAST AURORA HIGH SCHOOL 
500 TOMCAT LANE 
AURORA, IL 60505 

Enter thru Door #8 

ROAD TO COLLEGE IS BROUGHT TO YOU BY:




